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Book of the week 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

 

This week we continued to learn about Easter and we  

Went to the farm! 
 

 

 

 

Farm Trip 

On Tuesday, our Nursery went to the farm! We had great fun feeding the lambs 

and chicken. We also got a chance to handle rabbits and ducklings too. But the 
most surprising thing was how brave the children were when they saw the 

scorpion, turtle, gecko, lizard and snakes.  

We would like to thank all the helpers who came on the trip with us, this has 

been an extremely valuable experience.  
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Easter 

To finish off our term, we have made delicious chocolate nests with eggs inside. 

From this we learnt how chocolate melts when it’s hot and harden when it cools.   

We also had a very successful Easter bonnet parade on Thursday with some 
fantastic looking bonnets from Reception and Nursery. We hope you enjoyed it as 

much as we did! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 

 People often celebrate Easter by eating chocolate or buns and cakes. Try 

making a sweet treat to share with your family. 

 Egg starts with the letter ‘e’ – what else starts with the letter ‘e’. How many 

things can you think of? 

 Lots of flowers start to grow in the ground and on trees. Go for a walk and 
see what flowers and plants you can see growing. 

 

 

Just a note to say:  

 
Have a lovely Easter holiday! 
Miss Wong, Mrs Higgs and Mrs Porphire 
 
Don’t forget to let us know what your child has been up to at home and fill 
in a ‘WOW’ moment sheet. 


